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It is time for the NSW government to take end battery hen farming. Our society is 
ethically and technologically advanced enough to ensure that the treatment of farm 
and farmed animals is of a standard that ensures the animals are treated humanely 
and do not suffer throughout the farming process.  
Thank you.  
Regards  
Matthew Leigh-Jones 
 


